
 

For Immediate Release: 

Washington Street Mill and Overlay 

Pavement milling crews will be on-site starting Wednesday June 12, 2019 to begin the pavement milling 

operations on Washington Street from Woodley Street to Second Street.  Parking will not be allowed on the 

project corridor during the milling operations.  The project area will be open to thru traffic during the work, 

but motorist can expect delays during the milling operations.  Motorist are encouraged to use alternative 

routes during the milling operations. 

 

 
 

 

The City of Northfield urges motorists to always drive with caution, slow down in work zones and never 

enter a road blocked with barriers or cones. 

 

For additional information, contact Sean Simonson at 507-645-3049 
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